
1/24/09 

Tama, 

 

I think we need to do a good write-up of all our concerns and send it to the Board. I could help with that. 

We could also revive the Mersdirt website and put it all out there. I have, in fact, started putting together a 

new Mersdirt, but it exists only as part of my website, www.steveharryssite.com. Click on the link 

"Mersdirt". 

 

I am in Clearwater Beach, Florida. Will be back about Feb. 4. 

 

Steve 

http://www.steveharryssite.com/

